
         October 27, 2016 

Dear Parent(s)/ Guardian(s), 

 

It is my pleasure to inform you that your son or daughter is invited to be part of Grady’s 

chorus for this school year! 

We have a big year ahead of us here at Grady, and would greatly appreciate your child’s 

participation. With that being said, all students from Kindergarten through 5
th

 grades are 

invited to participate in all performances. The first of our two performances is coming up 

on Thursday, December 1st. That Performance is the Winter Wonderland Concert. Also 

mark your calendar for our Spring Fling show on May 4, 2017. 

 

*** NEW THIS YEAR*** 

Chorus Rehearsals will be held at 7:30 a.m., this is to retain as much instructional time 

during the school day. 

Kindergarten students will be during their Music Class.  

Students in 1
st
 and 2

nd
 Grades will be on Wednesday mornings. 

Students in 3
rd

, 4
th

, and 5
th

 Grade will be on Thursday mornings. 
Students that ride a bus should report to the Music room once they arrive.   

Accommodations will be made for any student who is in need of breakfast.  

 

Please return the slip below, signed, so then we will be able to list your son’s/daughter’s 

name in any upcoming program.  

 

Performance attire shall be the Grady Uniform:  

Khaki bottoms, and Navy shirts. 

 

 

Congratulations, I am looking forward to a wonderful year. 

 

       Yours in music, 

 

    

       Steven Florio 

       Music Specialist 

 

 

Student’s Name ________________________________________________ 

 

Homeroom Teacher _____________________________________________ 

 

Parent’s Signature ______________________________________________ 

 

 

*** Please return to Mr. Florio by Thursday, November 17, 2016*** 


